
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: FW: Welcome Newsletter
Date: Tuesday, 21 April 2020 02:59:00 p.m.

 
Good afternoon 
 
Please accept  my apologies for the delay in responding to your email regarding a welcome
newsletter.
 
The Council does not send out any newsletters to residents moving to the city  I understand that
some of the small communities may do so i.e. Broad Bay but the Council does not have any
involvement in this.
 
Regards
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               
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